
REPORT OF ICC 2022-23 

ICC held its first meeting of the academic year 2022-23 on 5th July 2022. 



 



The minutes of the meeting are: 



 



On the very first day of the month of February ICC had its second meeting: 





The minutes of this meeting are: 





On 3rd March ICC had an urgent meeting to discuss the plans and necessary 

actions for the organization of a Gender Sensitizing Programme in the college. 





Minutes of this meeting are: 





A report on Gender Sensitization Programme: 

REPORT 

Internal Complaint Cell (ICC), Khatra Adibasi Mahavidyalaya has organized a 

programme “Gender Sensitization and Society: Breaking Stereotypes” on 10th 

March 2023 to create awareness among the students of the college about this 

burning issue of our society. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students from various departments attended the programme enthusiastically 

and interacted with the teachers about their experiences and understanding 

about this issue. Dr. Kamalika Chakraborty, Ms. Madhumita Biswas and Dr. 

Rima Barik from ICC, attended the programme, addressed the students, 

listened to them and answered their queries. 

Some photos of the programme are attached here: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



The attendance report of the programme is pasted here: 

 



The programme was a huge success as it was very much liked by the students. 

ICC, Khatra Adibasi Mahavidyalaya, plans to organize such programmes 

frequently in future to raise such issues and make the students aware about it. 

 

ICC had its third meeting of the academic year in the month of June 2023. 



 



The minutes of the meeting are: 



 



 



 



 

 

  


